
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

ENROLLMENT/COMMUNICATIONS/GOALS SUBCOMMITTEE 

SPECIAL MEETING 

HELD VIS TELECONFERENCE 

JUNE 9, 2020 - 6:45 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

 

PRESENT: Superintendent Robert Angeli, John Konow, Nicole McGillicuddy, Dawn Whitcher, 

Cheryl Biekert, Sarah Haynes, Maureen McCall, Alexis Margerelli-Hussey, Kathleen Mozak-Pezza, 

Rita Quiles-Glover and Jacques Dulac. 

 

 

I. Call to Order 
The Meeting was called to order by D. Whitcher at 6:45 p.m. 

 

II. Enrollment 
The impact of COVID-19 on enrollment has yet to be determined.  There was not much 

information for public schools at this time about enrollment percentages increasing or decreasing.  

About 20% of kids are not enrolled in college at this time or kids might be going to schools close 

to home instead of going to their first choices.  When the district starts to open there will be more 

information.  Parents may opt out of sending their children to school and might home school 

them and staff may also do the same depending on what COVID-19 looks like at that time.  The 

district is projecting a decrease in enrollment of about 20 students without the COVID-19 factor.  

The preschool screenings were virtual and went great.  There was no decline due to COVID-19.  

The estimated 20 student decline is possible because of various reasons which include, families 

moving out of town, 8
th
 graders may explore tech schools, 12

th
 grade graduates doesn’t off-set the 

incoming students (the senior class was on the smaller side this year).  LMS to LMHS is where 

there is the most loss of students.  Twenty students is a lower estimate than normal. 

 

III. Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:59 p.m. by D. Whitcher. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Melissa Hashem 

Board Clerk 

 


